
Democratic Accountability and Governance Sub-
Committee #8 
3 June 2021 
10:30 - 12:30 

Privileges and Procedures Committee: Democratic Accountability and Governance 
Sub-Committee 

Meeting 8: 3 June 2021 

Members present: Senator Tracey Vallois (Chair), Senator Sam Mézec, Connétable John Le 
Bailly and Deputy Kirsten Morel of St. Lawrence (from 11am onwards) 

Apologies were received from Senator Ian Gorst and Connétable Richard Buchanan 

Also present - Paul Martin, Interim Chief Executive and Head of Public Service 
Tom Walker, Director General, Strategic Policy, Planning and Performance 

Dr Mark Egan, Greffier of the States 
Kellie Boydens, Principal Committee and Panel Officer 

1. Meeting with Interim Chief Executive and Director General

The Sub-Committee met with the interim Chief Executive Officer and Director General to 
discuss their views on democratic accountability and governance. 

2. Next steps

The Sub-Committee agreed that preparations would begin on organising workshops for all 
States Members to discuss the emerging themes. It was anticipated that a presentation would 
be provided via Teams to all States Members in the first instance to explain the review and 
encourage Members to submit their views. Following this initial presentation, more focussed 
workshops would be organised. 


